
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

20th March 2020 
 

Our Ref: 0118247 
 

Dear Ian 
 
It was amazing to receive your recent donation of £538 from the Mince Pie Run, 
organised by Derek Willans. 
 
Thank you to everyone who supported your annual gathering of the Cyclists’ Touring 
Club (CTC) East Midlands, for donating an overall total of £1,500 to Rainbows from the 
Mince Pie Run 2019. 
 
It’s such a fantastic amount and we really do appreciate your wonderful continued 
support! 
 
We hope everyone who took part last year and all who have been involved over the 
many years, have lots of happy memories of the events. 
 
Your support means that we can be here to support our children, young people and their 
families create memories they can treasure forever. 
 
A huge thank you to you all 
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
 
Gary Farnfield 
Community Fundraiser 
Tel: 07815 520 465 
Email: gary.farnfield@rainbows.co.uk 
 

 
 


